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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I believe you have taken draft laws to cut reef pollution. I totally support this and hope that it is
 not too late to save our beautiful natural wonder. Australia is known for its natural beauty, but is
 becoming recognized
as the country who has one of the highest extinction rates.
Please lobby heavily for a total ban on fertilizer run off from farms.
 
Warm Regards,
 
Anne Adams

Anne Adams

Primary English Coordinator
 

 

Environmental Protection (Great Barrier Reef Protection Measures) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2019 Submission No 037




